
Nov. 24 & Dec. 1, 2019

St.Cyril’s Mass Schedule
Sunday 11/24 – Our Lord, Jesus Christ, King of

the Universe
9:00am +Larry and Helen Brodzinski by the
Stefanciks

Monday 11/25 – Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 11/27 – Last week in Ordinary Time
6:00pm +Ralph and Hermena Kelsey by the
Stefanciks

Thursday 11/28 – Thanksgiving  @ St. Ann’s
Church 8:00am

Sunday 12/1 – 1st. Sunday of Advent
9:00am   St. Cyril’s Parishioners

Monday 12/2 - Our Lady of Peace Prayer Group
6:00pm

Wednesday 12/4 – Advent Wednesday
6:00pm +Willie Ludwig

Sunday 12/8 - 2nd Sunday of Lent
9:00am +Ed and Eddie Joe Maglich by Virginia
Maglich

Lectors
11/24 Lisa LeMay
12/1 Amy Salva
12/8 Tom Topi
Weekly Offering
Nov. 10 & 17, 2019 $2,792.00
Donations 300.00
Mass Stipends 10.00

Please pray for the sick and suffering members
of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko,
Dorothy Cardenas, Emil Dykal, Jeff Workman,
Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson,
James Collins, John Mikula, Jason Julian, Dorothy
Halastik, Patricia Cholak Weaver, Charles and
Mary Lou Woods,  Annie Moran,  Suzanne
Halastik, Jack and Beverly O’Renick, Michael
Stefancik, Mary Thomas, Darlene Sampson, Bill
Ramsey and Jack and Mary Beal, Bob and
Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty and Cody
Meyers.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

St. Cyril's would like to congratulate Jack and
Mary Beal, lifelong parishioners, on their 65th
Wedding Anniversary on November 13, 2019.
Their family attended Wednesday night Mass with
them. Their address is Addington Place of Lee's
Summit, 2160 SE Blue Parkway, Lee's Summit,
MO 64063.

Alberta Bukaty, a lifelong resident of Sugar
Creek and St. Cyril's will move to St. Mary's
Village on November 25, 2019. Her address will
be 111 N W Mock Ave., Blue Springs, MO
64014. Office phone # is 816-228-5655.

THANK YOU
Thank you to all who helped with the baking,
the cleaning and the chili dinner itself. We
raised about $2,300, which is wonderful! May
God Bless each one of you. Jean Kaiser
Chili Sales $1,544.00
Bake Sale 768.00
Total $2,312.00

Please Patronize our advertisers

COFFEE FOR SALE
We have new varieties of Mystic Monk Coffee,
hot chocolate, tea and chocolate covered
caramels available in back of church.
Price is marked on each item. Makes good
Christmas gifts.

CALENDARS
St. Cyril's 2020 calendars are also available in
back of church. We thank Dignity Memorial
Noland Road Chapel for providing them for our
parish.

December 1st will be Altar and Rosary Society
Sunday, with the rosary being said at 8:30
before Mass. There will be no meeting after
Mass this month. Christmas Brunch will be
held December 8th right after the 9:00 am
Mass. All the ladies of the parish are invited to
the Christmas Brunch. As in the past several
years, instead of exchanging gifts, the ladies are
asked to brings baby items for Rachel House.
(Newborn up to one year of age) The gifts
should be unwrapped. Hopefully all ladies of
the parish will be able to attend this yearly
event.

CCRC Sunday will also be December 1 The
donation container is in back of Church. Please
be generous as all money received goes to
needy residents in Sugar Creek.

For bulletin announcements or events please
contact Mary Puhr at 816-769-5177 or email
her at dwmkphr1@swbell.net. The bulletin is
available for online viewing at St. Cyril’s
website https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins

SAVE THE DATE:
December 4, 2019 DCCW Luncheon and Quarterly
Meeting All the
ladies of the Kansas City/St. Joseph Diocese are
encouraged to attend the CDDW (Diocesan Council of
Catholic Women) quarterly meeting to be held on
Wednesday, December 4, 2019 at St. Jude the Apostle
Catholic Church at 2001 S Broadway, Oak Grove, MO
64075 More information on Bulletin Board in back of
Church.

Our Diocesan Vision, One Family: Restored in
Christ – Equipped for Mission, identifies the need
for healing and restoration.  Bishop Johnston, in
collaboration with lay faithful, has established
Journey to Bethany, a program designed to
address a variety of wounds and broaden
awareness of healing resources within our diocese.
This program will initially focus on those harmed
by clergy sexual abuse. An email survey, titled
“Bishop Johnston’s Healing Our Family Survey
“will soon to be sent to randomly selected
parishioners throughout the diocese.  Your
responses will help identify the manner by which
we can assist all of those impacted by clergy
sexual abuse.  Those who do not receive the email
survey will have opportunities to attend
presentations to hear results and provide
additional input.

Thanksgiving Table Prayer
Father, we thank you for your abundant mercy and
grace toward us. We honor you this day as we
gather together in a family full of gratitude. We
thank you for this meal and the hands that
prepared it. We thank you for your bountiful
provisions. We ask that you equip and encourage
us to serve others who are in need. May we be
good stewards of your creation and of all our
talents and blessings. We proclaim glory and
honor to you. In the name of Jesus we pray.
Amen. Madge P. Williams


